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November 8, 2023 
 
 
K. Paleczny 
General Manager, London Transit Commission  
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on November 7, 2023, 
resolved: 
 
The London Transit Commission BE REQUESTED to review and refine the grading 
criteria for the 2023 annual report, with particular focus being given to service delivery 
standards, and alignment with the City of London’s Strategic Plan, as it relates to public 
transit, and report back at a future meeting of the Civic Works Committee; 
 
it being noted that the communications, as appended to the Agenda and the Added 
Agenda, from J. Preston, W. Lau, M. Sheehan, C. Dolphin, L. Worsfold and P. Moore, 
the delegations from J. Preston, W. Lau and M. Sheehan and the London Transit 
Commission's 2022 Annual Report, dated October 11, 2023, with respect to this matter, 
were received. (2023-T03) (3.1/15/CWC) 
 

 
M. Schulthess 
City Clerk 
/jg 
 
cc: List of External cc’s on File in the City Clerk’s Office 
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